
                                

We are building fiber-optic infrastructure near your 
property. 
 
  
You may have noticed construction activity in your 
neighbourhood. That is because we’re getting your 
community ready for a fibre optic network which will give 
you access to the best internet technology for speed and 
reliability. 
 
One aspect of the fibre build includes the installation of 
fibre-optic infrastructure in select areas. This can include, 
but is not limited to, above-ground access cabinets or 
flush-to-the ground service boxes, as seen in the images to 
the right. We have identified that a piece of infrastructure 
will be required adjacent to your property or within the 
designated right-of-way space.  
 
This infrastructure is required to support the many homes 
and businesses within your community and it’s necessary 
for it to be easily and safely accessible by technicians. 
When possible, we will install these in the boulevard; 
however, if no space is available, it will need to be installed 
within the utility right-of-way based on approved city 
permits. Placement of the cabinet along public corridors is 
carefully considered and every option to place them 
discreetly is explored in consultation with your 
municipality.  
 
Please note that signage will be posted to notify if parking 
will be affected in the area. After the work has been 
completed, we will restore all property back to its original 
condition. In some circumstances, this may require waiting 
until the weather permits to allow proper grass regrowth 
and hard surface restoration to be completed.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have questions regarding the work planned for your 
area, please do not hesitate to contact the F3 Networks Canada Inc. by emailing 
Customerservice@F3Networks.ca or calling 778-200-9100. 
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